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· GBC team met on 4/18. This was the last meeting of this committee. In the future, the team will meet on an as needed basis.
· Human Resources reported they are working on updating a security role that will facilitate new hire processing. Open Enrollment is being processed through Workday in May.
· Finance reported that they have closed months up to February and working through reporting with users and NSHE. The NSHE team is getting a task force to review year end processes and reporting.
· Grants is testing effort certification and working out the routing. 
· TAACCCT will be audited in July. NSHE is holding weekly Grant meetings.
· Reporting continues to be addressed by NSHE for all institutions

· Workday Wednesday trainings continue. The trainings and topics are led by NSHE. All of these are recorded for users to go back and review. NSHE training is also developing Grants reporting training that will be scheduled at a later date.
· NSHE project site is transitioning to from Google Docs to Sharepoint.
· Governance structure started in November with meetings scheduled for various working and governance groups. Regularly scheduled meetings are held as well as Ad hoc meetings. Some meeting were pre-existing groups. Other meetings are new commitments.
